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At the March 2000 meeting of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group, a Study Group (SG) was formed and authorized "to investigate technical extensions that are interoperable with 802.11b and that can lead to higher than 20Mbps data rates and other performance improvements to the existing 802.11b standard." 

The first meeting of the new Study Group will take place during the upcoming IEEE 802.11 Interim Meeting, which will be held in Seattle, WA during the week of May 8-12, 2000.

The Study Group is calling for papers in anticipation of approval of a Project Authorization Request (PAR) at the July 2000 or November 2000 Plenary meeting.

The IEEE 802.11 Working Group is inviting the submission of Applications Papers and Proposal Papers for presentation to the Study Group for Extensions to the IEEE 802.11b Standard at the May, Seattle meeting.

Application Papers are submissions to the Study Group that outline specific requirements that the presenter would like to see manifest in the PAR.  For example an Application Paper may outline specific packet error rate requirements, latency requirements, multipath immunity requirements, etc. that are necessary for successfully implementation of specific applications.

Proposal Papers are submissions to the Study Group that propose specific solutions to be standardized by the body.  For example an Application Paper may outline a specific modulation scheme that attains data rates in excess of 20Mbps as an extension of the IEEE 802.11b standard.

In an effort to guarantee presenters with adequate time before the Study Group to present their Application and/or Proposal Papers, the Study Group requests notification of the intent to present such papers on or before May 1, 2000.  Presenters should notify the Study Group Chairperson, Matthew B. Shoemake (m.b.shoemake@ieee.org) of the following:

1) Document numbers for each paper to be presented

2) A requested amount of time for the presentation of each paper

3) The type of each paper, i.e. Application Paper or Proposal Paper

4) Title and author of each paper  

The May 1, 2000 cutoff date is for scheduling purposes only and is by no means intented to be a cutoff date for the presentation of proposals.  Such a cutoff data will typically not occur until after a PAR has been approved and a corresponding Task Group established.

All submitted papers should adhere to working group guidelines. Document numbers are may be obtained by sending an e-mail request to Harry Worstell, the Co-Vice-Chairperson of 802.11, at hworstell@att.com.  When requesting a document number, please provide the title and author of the document.
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